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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

WMAY 235 1973

United huclear Corporation

Naval Products Division

ATTN: Mr. D. E. Granley
President

67 Sandy Desert Road

Uncasville, Connecticut 06382

United Nuclear Corporation
Recovery Systems
ATTN: Mr. C. E. Bowers
General Manager
One Narragansett Trail
Wooa River Junction, Rhode Island
02894

Gentlemen:

This refers to my telephone conversations with Mr T. J. Collooy of the
Haval Products staff and Mr. R. J. Gregg of the Recovery Systems staff on
May 24, 1979. As a result of these discussions, I have arranged for our
staffs to meet in our Silver Spring offices on June 6, 1979, to discuss
SNM accounting programs at the two facilities.

The major topic of our meeting will be the accounting program associated
with the recovery of Naval Products material at the Recovery Systems
facility. During our meeting on June 6, it would be beneficial if your
representatives would sumaarize the following matters:

- A description of the current accounting prograi. for SNM transfers
between the two facilities.

- An analysis of the contributors to differences in measured values
for SNM transactions between the two facilities (shipper-receiver
differences).

- Actions taken or planned by management to identify and eliminate
sources of shipper-receiver differences.
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Should you or your staif have any questions concerning this meeting, I

would be pleased to hear from you.

Sincerely

(P

v\] [{ANK

Japes j Partlow, Chief

Mgterial Control & Accountabili .y
Vticensing Branch

Division of Safeguards
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